
Council Notes (September 2016) 

-          It was decided that the church directory will be updated on an annual basis. New 

directories will tentatively be available before the end of the year. 

-          An updated church website was approved to be launched. The web address 

remains the same. 

-          District lists have been finalized for the year. District list information will be 

printed in the upcoming directory. 

-          Classis will be occurring October 21-22 in Charlottetown, PEI. 

-          A motion is before Council to consider replacing the evening service with an 

interactive learning time such as a Bible study or video series. Council will provide more 

information is it becomes available. 

-          A congregational meeting is tentatively scheduled for November 17. More details 

to come.   
 


